From:

Frank Reali <francopropertiesllc@yahoo.com>

To:

"amachado@portlandmaine.gov" <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: Subject: 3/19/2015 12:04 PM 49-51 Hancock Street

Dear Ann

I own property that abuts to the property in question, 49-51 Hancock St. I own 26 Federal St under the name of Franco Properties LLC.

I can not attend the meeting that is scheduled for this evening at 6:30 p.m.

I am against any zoning change of their challenge. My answer is NO

I do not understand what the applicant is really asking for.

Sincerely Frank Reali 207-318-9567